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Head Teacher: Mrs A Walklett  Website: www.newoscott.bham.sch.uk 

Telephone: 0121 675 3658  Email: enquiry@newoscott.bham.sch.uk 

Message from Head Teacher 

I can hardly believe it is the end of the first 

term! Mrs Budden and I are delighted with how 

hard all the children have worked and the 

tremendous effort they put into their 

Christmas Concerts. I hope you all enjoyed their 

performances over the last week. 

 Thank you for all the support you have given 

the children and staff with all the Christmas 

activities and throughout the term.  

I would like to wish you all a Merry  

Christmas and Happy New Year.  

We look forward to welcoming  

the children back to school on  

Tuesday, 7th January 2020. 
 

Training Day 

We shared the dates of 4 of our 5 teacher 

training days at the start of the Autumn Term. 

We have now agreed the 5th date which will be 

Friday 14th February 2020. School will be closed 

to all pupils on this date.  

               Christmas Fair 

A tremendous thank you to  

everyone who supported our  

Christmas Fair on 6th December.  

NOSPA raised an amazing  

£2002.10! 

Some of this amount has been used to fund our 

Christmas activities in School, and the rest will 

go towards other NOSPA fundraising projects. 

Thank you to the NOSPA committee for 

organising the event and to all staff and parents 

who gave up their time to run the stalls. 

A list of all raffle prize winners can be found in 

the NOSPA News section of this newsletter. 

 

E-Safety Leaflet 

Please find attached E-Safety leaflet 7 for 

parents: A Parent’s Guide to YouTube.  

All of these E-Safety leaflets are also available 

on the school website. 

          Year 2 Christmas Post Workers  

Thank you to the Year 2 pupils who applied to be 

Christmas Post Workers this year. All the 

children are working really hard to  

deliver hundreds of cards around  

school each day. 

The children will be presented with  

a certificate and their wages  

(chocolate coins!) in assembly tomorrow.          

        
 Food Bank Donations 

We now have boxes available in Year 2 and Year 

6 for donations for our local Food Bank which is 

organised by Elim Life Church in Kingstanding. 

This is the Food Bank we supported through our 

Harvest Appeal. A number of staff and parents 

asked if we could support this worthy cause as 

an on-going project. Miss Coleman (Pastoral 

Lead) has kindly offered to organise our on-

going collection.  
 

If you would like to support this on-going Food 

Bank collection, please send donations to the 

School Office or children can take these 

directly to Miss Coleman in Year 6 or Mrs 

Perryman in Year 2. Thank you very much to all 

the families and staff who have already 

supported this project. Your generous donations 

are greatly appreciated. 
 

If you would like to help in the New Year, the 

following items would be extremely useful: 

any non-perishable food, as well as toiletries, 
sanitary products, baby food, nappies and toilet 
rolls. 
Thank you. 
 

 

Year 6 Parents’ SATs Information Meeting 

Year 6 parents are invited to attend a SATs 

information meeting on Thursday 23rd January 

at 6.00 p.m. 
 

http://www.newoscott.bham.sch.uk/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    NOSPA NEWS AND FORTHCOMING EVENTS 

 

NOSPA NEWS 

 

Christmas Fair  

             Thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas Fair this year.  The profit from the event raised a 

fantastic £2002.10.  All of this money goes towards school funds.  Thank you to all the NOSPA members & parent 

helpers that helped through the day and evening to make the event such a success.  Thank you to the staff that ran 

stalls on the evening and to those who helped create Santa’s Grotto and everyone who donated prizes. 

Raffle winners are as follows.   

Prize No Winner  

Hamper 1 431 orange Callum D 

Hamper 2 96 blue Olivia F 

Hamper 3 481 green Amelia B 

Hamper 4 476 green Anna Fergus 

Hamper 5 246 orange Mrs Hutchings 

£25 M&S voucher 476 orange Anna Bristow 

£50 restaurant voucher 191 blue Lily B 

Prosecco 6 green Mrs Dodds 

Southern Comfort 461 green Birring 

Ted Baker gift set 496 green Logan B 

Bayliss and Harding gift set 1 91 yellow Maria C 

Bayliss and Harding gift set 2 46 orange Tommy-Lee M 

Bayliss and Harding gift set 3 281 orange Morgan R-S 

Wine 1 486 orange Abbie G 

Wine 2 16 blue Charlie D 

Wine 3 371 green Niaya L 

Wine 4 6 blue Jack G 

Wine 5 21 blue Charlie D 

Next jewellery 91 green Jacob 

Body lotion 51 blue Sienna M 

 Girls’ watch set 106 blue Olivia F 

Girls’ watch set 171 blue Maria C 

Make your own perfume set 496 orange Abbie G 

3D design bead set 136 yellow Mrs Devine 

Frozen friendship bracelet set 366 orange Emily & Matlida 

Body Shop large bodywash 131 blue Sienna T 

Avon flower set 211 blue Cherry-Rose W 

Beauty voucher 71 blue Seren C 

Hair voucher 141 blue Ethan C 

Mini gift bag 276 green Mrs Malthouse 

Mini gift bag 61 yellow Ethan C 

  
                      Winner: sledge of drink: Mr Aldridge 

Contact Us:   Katie Tirrell 07888131203   E-mail: email.nospa@gmail.com or via our facebook & twitter pages.  

ALL THE MONEY NOSPA MAKES GOES TO SCHOOL 

                                             Pupils’ Belongings 

Please be aware that school cannot be held responsible for the loss of items brought into school. Children are 

reminded to look after their own belongings, such as pencil cases in Years 5 and 6, and to take these home or 

put away in lockers. 
 

mailto:email.nospa@gmail.com


 

If you have any queries regarding any of the above, please do not hesitate in contacting me 

or Mrs Budden. 
 

Yours sincerely  

     
Alison Walklett 

 

Mrs A Walklett 

 

 

Diary Dates 2019-20 Spring Term – 1st Half   

  

 

 

 

Friday 20th December Special certificate assemblies 

BREAK UP 

Monday 6th January 2020 Teacher Training Day – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Tuesday 7th January  All pupils return to school for Spring Term 2020 

Wednesday 8th January Speech lessons resume today 

Thursday 9th January Governing Body Finance, Staffing and Premises 

Committee meeting 

Wednesday 15th January                                 9.15 a.m. 2BS Impact 

Thursday 16th January                                   9.15 a.m. 

 

                                                             6.00 p.m. 

2R Impact 

Young Voices Concert (Choir) 

Full Governing Body Meeting 

Friday 17th January                                      9.15 a.m. 2A Impact 

Tuesday 21st January                                    9.15 a.m. 1D Impact 

Wednesday 22nd January                                 9.15 a.m. 

                                                             6.30 p.m. 

1B Impact 

NOSPA meeting 

Thursday 23rd January                                   9.15 a.m. 

                                                             6.00 p.m. 

1M Impact 

Year 6 SATs Information meeting 

Friday 24th January                                      2.45 p.m. 4S Class Assembly 

Thursday 30th January                     10.15 a.m./2.15 p.m. Nursery Phonics Impact 

Friday 31st January                                      2.45 p.m. 3D Class Assembly 

Monday 3rd February                             1.30 – 4.30 p.m. Year 6 group St John Ambulance First Aid Training 

session 1 

Tuesday 4th February                                     9.15 a.m. 

                                                             2.00 p.m. 

RA Reception Writing Impact 

RW Reception Writing Impact 

Wednesday 5th February                                 2.00 p.m. RHR Reception Writing Impact 

Thursday 6th February                                   2.00 p.m. Year 2 SATs Information meeting 

Friday 7th February                                      2.45 p.m. 4D Class Assembly 

Wednesday 12th February                        4.00 – 7.30 p.m. Parents’ Evening  

Thursday 13th February                                  9.15 a.m. 

                                                     3.40 – 6.00 p.m. 

Special Certificate Assembly 

Parents’ Evening 

Friday 14th February Teacher Training Day – SCHOOL CLOSED TO PUPILS 

Monday 24th February All pupils return to school 


